
Mt. McKinley
School Site Council Meeting
2023-2024 School Year
Date: 5/06/24

Note Catcher

1.0 Welcome and Introductions
(ATTENDANCE)

Rachel Lecy (Facilitator)

Brian Murtagh (Principal)

W.W. (Student)

Brittni Tiscareno (Classified/Other Staff)

Eva Delucia-Zeltzer (Teacher)

Marissa Frias (Community Member)

Trustee Sara Butler (Community Member)

2.0 Agenda Review Ms. Lecy reviewed the agenda. The agenda was approved unanimously.

3.0 Vote: Approve Previous Minutes Ms. Lecy reviewed the previous minutes. The minutes were approved. Ms. Frias
abstained. She was not present at the last SSC meeting.

4.0 2024 School Year Update -Mr. Murtagh gave several school updates.
-The reading intervention program is underway.
-The staff participated in ELD training last week.
-There is an open instructional assistant position.
-There may be a subject matter rotation next school year. This may be
ELA/social studies, mathematics, and science/PE.
-There will be trauma informed care professional development.
-There will be four days of break for students and staff at the end of May,
followed by the start of the summer term.

5.0 Review: 2024-2024 Parent/Family
Engagement Policy and
School-Parent Compact

-Six parents recently participated in the school PIQE meeting.
-Feedback from families is that they prefer email and text communications
-The school is having more in-person graduations when possible to invite
families.
-The school is sharing more photos when possible
-Mr. Murtagh reviewed the components of each policy

6.0 Vote: 2024-2024 Parent/Family
Engagement Policy and
School-Parent Compact

-Student put forward a motion to approve the compact. Ms. Delucia-Zeltzer
seconded the motion. All in favor, compact approved.
-Ms. Tiscareno put forward a motion to approve the engagement policy. Ms.
Frias seconded the motion. All in favor, compact approved.
-These documents will be in effect for the 2024-2025 school year.

7.0 Review and Input on Next SPSA -Ms. Lecy gave a brief overview of the purpose of a SPSA. Mr. Murtagh
reviewed the current SPSA and asked for feedback from the SSC that will be
incorporated into the next SPSA.
-Mr. Murtagh reviewed the SPSA goals.
-Ms. Tiscareno shared that more Ori training would be helpful.
-Trustee Butler asked if these are old or new SPSA goals. Mr. Murtagh clarified
these are the current SPSA goals. Trustee Butler shared that she thinks it is
helpful for teachers to go to conferences and have time to share what they
learned. Trustee Butler asked to be sent documents reviewed by the SSC in
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advance. Ms. Lecy shared she sends the documents to the board secretary at
the same time they are sent to the SSC.

8.0 Review of Next SSC Meeting -Ms. Lecy discussed that at the next SSC meeting, the SSC will vote on the next
SPSA.

9.0 Adjournment The SSC voted unanimously to adjourn the meeting.
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